
The University of Wisconsin- Stout Student Construction Association (SCA) will be hosting an 

in-person contractor presentation for the mechanical contractor Ahern.  Ahern will have 

representatives on campus to present to students about their company.  They will be presenting in 

Applied Arts 210, a spacious environment where social distancing will be practiced. 

Additionally, all members attending the presentation and the representatives from Ahern will 

wear masks.   

 

Thank you, 

Luke Lundgren 

SCA Safety Director 

 


